	INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS

COMMITTEE FOR AUDITING STANDARDS 

Proposed South African Standard on Assurance Engagements 3501 
Assurance Engagements on eXtensible Business Reporting Language (XBRL)
Johannesburg / 17 July 2013
The Committee for Auditing Standards (CFAS) a statutory committee of the Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors (IRBA) approved the release of this proposed South African Standard on Assurance Engagement (SASAE) 3501 Assurance Engagements on eXtensible Business Reporting Language (XBRL) (proposed SASAE) in June 2013, for exposure for public comment by 15 October 2013.
The evolving use of XBRL is relatively new to the South African business environment. This proposed SASAE was developed by a CFAS Task Group at the request of the JSE Limited, the Johannesburg Stock Exchange (the JSE), to provide guidance for auditors of listed entities participating in the JSE’s XBRL Voluntary Filing Pilot Programme, when seeking assurance on the tagging process and instance document submitted. Directors of entities listed on the JSE may engage an entity’s auditor to provide assurance on their XBRL tagging process and / or instance document.

Globally other regulators, taxation authorities and other interested parties are increasingly seeking submission of regulatory information in an XBRL format to facilitate comparative analysis of economic and other indicators. Regulators may specify or develop the relevant taxonomy to be applied to the underlying source information that results in tagged data in an instance document. 
This proposed SASAE has been developed as a subject matter-specific standard in accordance with the International Standard on Assurance Engagements (ISAE) 3000 Assurance Engagements other than Audits or Reviews of Historical Financial Information. The proposed SASAE provides Requirements and Application and Other Explanatory Material as guidance for auditors in accepting and performing limited assurance engagements on XBRL tagging of information (the tagging process and / or instance documents. 
How to Comment
To ensure that all the relevant stakeholders are consulted and to streamline the consultation process, interested and affected stakeholders are invited to submit written comments to the IRBA. All comments will be considered a matter of public record.
Written comments should be submitted to the IRBA by 15 October 2013 preferably by email to standards@irba.co.za, or on computer disk in MS Word format to: 
Ms SD van Esch
Tel: +27 87 940 8871
Fax: +27 87 940 8876        

Email: svanesch@irba.co.za 

Ms N Simons
Tel; +27 87 940 8862 
Fax: +27 87 940 8876
E-mail: nsimons@irba.co.za
A copy of the exposure draft is available in PDF format and may be downloaded from the IRBA website. Should you have any other queries or experience any technical difficulties in downloading the documents please do not hesitate to contact the Standards Department at +27 (0)87 940 8800 or send an email to standards@irba.co.za.

Sandy van Esch

Director: Standards
About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 
The CFAS assists the IRBA to develop and maintain auditing pronouncements which are internationally comparable.


 
